

**Burlington Youth Basketball Association
Board Meeting**

9/2/2020

Zoom (Socially Distant attempted, but too rainy)

1. Thoughts on having a season?
 - a. All dependent on current "High Risk" status by state
 - b. School gyms do not appear to be an option this year
 - c. Prioritize 8th graders and then work our way down to younger grades if we need to limit teams? One team per grade?
 - d. Possibly outdoors at Wildwood- Saturdays/Sundays (Mike Gray can help)
 - e. Leagues MV and RV are considering the use of The Mill Works (Westford and Danvers) - other towns in similar situation as us w/space limitations
 - f. Consider AAU teams (NH Leagues have been successful and safe)

2. Guidelines for starting season
 - a. Will be dependent on state
 - b. Brian will reach out to get approval
 - c. Likely will be games only since no practice space

3. Hoopathon
 - a. Ticket Winners- Tom still has tickets for drawing but no Red Sox spectators allowed so no tickets available to win.
 - b. Celtics prizes TBD later when Celtics start playing again (Matt can get the tickets when next season starts, hopefully with spectators in Boston)
 - c. Maybe offer gift card to winner to thank them for their patience

4. Next Steps
 - a. First send survey to previous players' families to determine interest/willingness to play (Steve Reilly taking care of this)
 - b. Allow 2 weeks of back to school for changes in trends
 - c. Meet again in September/October once we have more information about guidelines, rule changes, and hopefully a lower risk categorization